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December 4, 2023 

 

To the Board of Directors 
Marion County Ambulance District 
Hannibal, Missouri 
 
Unfortunately, we have found ourselves in a position where we need to cease our services as the Marion 

County Ambulance District’s accountants. This will take effect immediately. We have reached this decision 

very reluctantly and after substantial deliberation stemming from an unanticipated decrease in our current 

staff size. Due to this situation, we cannot continue to provide the District with the level of service that is 

required.  

It would be in the District’s best interest to take steps to retain a new accounting firm as soon as possible. 

To facilitate that process, please send us a letter authorizing us to make disclosures to the District’s new 

accountants. Without such a letter, we are ethically prohibited from communicating with others regarding 

the District’s affairs. 

We are prepared to help Marion County Ambulance District make a smooth transition with the new 

accountants, and wish you the best of luck in the future. 

Very truly yours, 
 

 
Wade Stables P.C. 
Certified Public Accountants 


